
Report to Council 
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File: 
 

1125-51-065 

To:  
 

City Manager 
 

From: 
 

J. Säufferer, Manager, Real Estate 

Subject: 
 

Road Closure Adjacent to 210 Lougheed Road 

 Report Prepared by: A. Warrender, Property Officer Specialist 

 
Recommendation: 
 
THAT Council receives, for information, the Report from the Manager, Real Estate Services dated 
February 19, 2018, recommending that Council adopt the proposed closure of a portion of road adjacent 
to 210 Lougheed Road; 
 
AND THAT Bylaw No.11556, being the proposed closure of a portion of road adjacent to 210 Lougheed 
Road, be given reading consideration. 
 
Purpose:  
 
To dispose of an excess 102.7 square meter portion of roadway adjacent to 210 Lougheed Road. 
 
Background: 
 
The proposed road is a small remnant area from the original subdivision when Hollywood Road was 
anticipated to be wider and has now been deemed to be excess to the City’s needs.  
 
Legal/Statutory Authority: 
 
Section 26 and 40, Community Charter 
 
Considerations not applicable to this report: 
Legal/Statutory Procedural Requirements: 
Existing Policy: 
Financial/Budgetary Considerations: 
Internal Circulation: 
Personnel Implications: 
External Agency/Public Comments: 
Communications Comments: 
Alternate Recommendation: 
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Submitted by: J. Säufferer, Manager, Real Estate Services 
 
Approved for inclusion: D. Edstrom, Director, Real Estate 
 
Attachments: 1. Schedule A – Survey Plan 
 
cc:  G. Foy, Manager, Transportation & Mobility 

J. Kay, Manager, Development Engineering 
T. Barton, Manager, Urban Planning  


